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ADDENDUM NO. 5 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS NO. DOT210004 

 

County of Mendocino 
Department of Transportation 

 
TO:   All Respondents 
 
FROM:   Amber Fisette, Deputy Director of Transportation 
 
CLOSING DATE: Withdrawn 
 
REF NO:  RFP No. DOT 21004 – Residential and Commercial Garbage, Recyclable  
   Material and Organic Waste Collection – Franchise Area No. 2 
 
DATE:   Friday, March 12, 2021 
 

 
1. This RFP is hereby withdrawn.   
2. The County intends to issue a new RFP in the near future with services commenting July 

1, 2022. 
3. On March 9, 2021, the County of Mendocino Board of Supervisors approved a Site Use 

Agreement for Taylor Drive Solid Waste Transfer Station between Solid Waste Systems, 
Inc. and the County of Mendocino.  In the reissued RFP, the County will consider this 
transfer station as the Designated Disposal Facility for all Solid Waste collected within 
the Inland Rate Zone. 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 5 


